
Neighborhood Council 9
Thursday, September 14, 2017
1st Church of the Nazarene, 1727 2nd Ave. South

Bernard Danishefsky Presiding
All Council Members Present  Except Joe Leggett
7:00 PM meeting called to order by Bernard Danishefsky
Pledge of Allegiance recited. 

● August meeting minutes read and approved.
 

● Old Business:
None

● New Business:
Proposed Beargrass development:
Neil Fortier from Neighborworks updated the council on the 
status of the devolpment. The council approved a motion to 
support project as it was presented.
Proposed economic development levy:
Nate Weisenburger from the Great Falls Development Authority
informed the council of details regarding the levy.  He also 
provided a handout detailing the work and purpose of the 
Authority.

● Other Business: 
Patricia Caldwell requested suggestions for the upcoming 
Council of Councils meeting.  None were given at the time.

● Neighborhood Concerns:
Recent auto break-ins were noted and the council advised 
keeping the police informed of this.

● Meeting adjourned at 8PM (all in favor).


